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Hi!
My name is Sarah.  I wanted to take some time to tell my story in reference to Fedcap.
This past summer I got really sick and through series of tests and trips to the 
emergency room, I was receiving no answers.  I was put on medications, causing it to 
affect my work ability, further causing me to lose my job.  I was devastated to say the 
least.  I did not know how I was going to help support my family as we were already 
living on a tight budget.  My mom had suggested I apply for TANF benefits just to 
see if I was approved.  I was hesitant at first and pretty anxious, as I am not one to ask
for help.  I was then approved, and this is when I met my case worker, Haley.  Haley 
has been more than helpful throughout this whole process.  She put my anxiety at ease
almost instantly, and made the entire process a breeze.  She truly works in the best 
interest for her families.  Without Fedcap and Haley, I do not know what situation I 
would be in now.  I do know that I would not be in school to better my future, and I 
also know that my family would be suffering.  
Thank you to everyone at Fedcap, but specifically Haley for all the support that has 
been shown to me and my family over these past several months.  I would not be 
where I am right now without them!


